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“An Experience To Remember” 

 

 
February 24, 2017 
 
RE:  Harbour Season 2017 
 
Dear Harbour Tenants, 
 
I hope everyone is having a great winter.  It feels like spring and it’s not far away! 
 
It’s that time of year again as we approach cottage and harbour season for 2017.  Attached to this 
email please find the 2017 docking and parking fees schedule, reservation form and annual 
agreement.  Reservation forms and deposits are due by March 15th in order to reserve your slip.  Full 
payment, along with Agreements are due by May 15.  
 
There are a number of important changes for 2017.  They include: 
 
Harbour Season 
Municipal Harbours will be in operation from May 15 to October 15. 
 
User Fees 
Please note the change in docking and parking fees for 2017.  Changes have been made by Council to 
support a sustainable and quality service at our Harbours, which also reflect market rates of private 
services available.   
 
Vehicle Parking  
If you park in the daily spaces at Newboro Harbour or in the Municipal Lot on Perth St in Portland, 
payment is required, as this fee is not included with your boat rental fee.   There is also a fee for 
trailer parking.  The honest john box will once again be available. When paying for parking in the 
Harbour Master’s absence, or in the lot on Perth Street in Portland, please take an envelope, place 
your payment in the envelope, write your name, licence plate and dates(s) on it and place it in the 
honest john box.   
 
Waste and Recycling Services 
For 2017 the Township will be strictly enforcing the policy that Sunday Depot Service is for 
ISLAND/WATER ACCESS PROPERTY OWNERS ONLY.  It will run from May long weekend to 
Thanksgiving Sunday.  Please note the hours of service are different from the past and are now 
4:00pm to 6:00 pm ONLY for the season.  Please do not leave your waste and recycling at the 
Harbour before Sunday at 4:00pm.  If you are leaving before this service begins, please leave your 
waste and recycling with a neighbour, at your mainland home or take it to the landfill on Wednesdays 



 

 

or Saturdays from 8am-4pm.  It is very important that the service/locations do not get abused.  For 
2017 one location has been eliminated due to abuse and illegal dumping.  
 
Municipal Calendars were sent out to permanent residents in December and will be available for pick 
up at the Newboro Harbour in May.  Calendars will also be available in April at businesses throughout 
the Township, including bag tag outlets. 
 
Regards,  
 
 
Michelle Jones 
Manager of Facilities &  
Environmental Services 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


